
To Whom it May Concern: 
  
I support the use of settlement funds for habitat acquisition and restoration. In particular I strongly 
support the purchase of Termination Point, which has been noted as an acquisition parcel since 1994. 
Please do whatever possible to acquire this parcel and protect it from future development. it is a very 
special place that is cherished by our local community. There is currently little public land on the rad 
system in Kodiak due to Lesnoi's ownership and their requirement that a permit be obtained even to 
hike on the land. Termination Point would make a great addition to our state park system. 
 
Sincerely,  
Jill Wittenbrader 
 
Law Office of Jill Wittenbrader 
323 Carolyn Street 
Kodiak, AK 99615 
(907) 486-1004 Phone 
(907) 486-1014 Fax 


